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Insurance Bulletin #2024-007

November 19, 2024

To: Provincial / Territorial Sport Organizations

From: Barry Petrachenko
Executive Director

Copies: Pickleball Canada Board of Directors

Subject: Certificate of Insurance Applications

Pickleball Canada’s insurance broker has informed Pickleball Canada that many
Certificate of Insurance (COIl) applications are being declined due to errors in the
application.

The most common error is that applicants put the name of their Pickleball Club in the
Additional Insured area on the application. This part of the form is reserved for the
facility/entity that the club is using for their programs.

Please ensure each of your clubs are aware that to not enter the Pickleball Club or
themselves as the Additional Insured.

All questions can be directed to insurance@pickleballcanada.org .
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